
Guiding Implementation – Natalie Draper 

 

Update on John Sterner’s Sculpture:  

“Things are going along swimmingly! We have the bottom, and top wing framed. We have the head and tail 
framed. We are moving to making connectors for assembly.  I hope to attach it to a base and start to skin the 
wings before December.  It’s moving quite well.” John shared some short videos of his work in progress, viewable 
here: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14y7KPteB_LbmXrHcU9DvxCFEvb9Rlp-Q/view?usp=sharing 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12H0JuUBQHiQoIb29j8rVpf3f1YnvGA-B/view?usp=sharing 

And photos of the piece: 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14y7KPteB_LbmXrHcU9DvxCFEvb9Rlp-Q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12H0JuUBQHiQoIb29j8rVpf3f1YnvGA-B/view?usp=sharing


 

Update on Lori Greene’s mosaic: 

The first PARC meeting for the City Hall mosaic was on November 16th. Lori is working on sketches to 
present to the group for final feedback and approval. We have begun soliciting contributions to the 
project. These could take many forms so we’ve been a bit vague about what we are looking for. It would 
be helpful; if commissioners would share information about the project. We’re hoping to have any 
contributions in hand by the end of December for inclusion in the piece itself—anything after that would 
still be included in the photographic portion of the project.  

Sam Temple filmed a brief interview with Lori to help promote the project and can be found here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSzHP23nG8s 

There is a post on the ACC’s Facebook page as well. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSzHP23nG8s

